
LHTG Annual Meeting 

December 8, 2017 

Kilaga Hall 2pm 
 

 The meeting was called to order at 2:04 by President, Pam Flaherty.  The agenda items were:   

1) The new annual dues of $15 needs to be paid ASAP.   

2) Activities and highlights of 2017 were listed, and Pam expounded on each.   

LHTG Clothing - Dave Sausen 

Saturday Ball Machine 

SATA Organization / Facility Membership 

Featured Players - Quarterly 

8 Tournaments PLUS 2 LITT Seasons 

Holiday Party AND Luncheons 

3) Financial summary with comments by Cathy:  

What You Paid: 

 Membership Dues $   3,320.00 

 Tournaments  $   3,236.00 

 Holiday Party  $   1,831.00 

Total Income  $   8,387.00 

How Your Money Was Spent: 

 Tournaments  $  4,662.98 

 Holiday Party  $  2,871.21  

 Operating Costs  $     403.46 

Total Spent (Expense) $  7,937.65 

Net Income for 2017 $     449.35 

4) Summary of the tournaments was listed followed by several pictures.  5) Member appreciation was next.  All the 

members who help in some way were given a carnation and recognized by Pam for their help.   

6) The 2018 BOD was introduced: 

LES VAN PELT: President 

JAY CHEEK: Tournament Director 

JOHN BURKE: Finance Director 

BOB WHITE: Communications Director and Webmaster 

CAROL COOPER: Social Director 

7) The general meeting was adjourned at 2:28. 

 

At 2:30 the SCLH BOD Candidates were introduced and gave their 2-minute response to questions provided to them in 

advance. 

DAVE CONNER 

MICHEAL DEAL 

HANK LIPSCHITZ 

DENNY VALENTINE 

JOE STEWART (WRITTEN COMMENTS were passed out) 

The responses were articulate.  They were thanked by Pam for their participation. 

A concluding raffle made several members happy as their tickets were drawn. 

Bob White as a sub for Barb Davis 


